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Sophie Arrington

From: Claydon, Brian [BClaydon@wileyrein.com]

Sent:  Thursday, February 15, 2007 4:02 PM

To: Sophie Arrington

Cc: Burgett, John

Subject: E070021/File No. SES-LIC-20070201-00177, Correction to Pending Application

Ms. Arrington-

Per our telephone conversation earlier, this is to conform that the answer Question 41 of FCC Form 312 should

be changed form "No" to "Yes".
Please do not hesitate to contact us with any further questions. Thanks.

Brian R. Claydon
Senior Legal Assistant

Wiley Rein LLP

1776 K Street NW

Washington, DC 20006

Tek 202.719.7390 | Fax: 202.719.7040
Email: bdaydon@wileyrein.com

wirw, wilevrein.com

PLEASE NOTE: New Firm Name

Effective February 1, 2007, Wiley Rein & Fielding LLP became Wiley Rein LLP. The firm's website
address became www.wileyrein.com and all firm email addresses reflect the new Internet domain name.
Please take a moment to update your records with our new information.

NF}’I"ICE: This message (including any attachments) from Wiley Rein LLP may constitute an attorney-
client communication and may contain information that is PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL and/or
ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
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